MAYOR LINDA GORTON “ LEXINGTON CHARLES H. MARTIN, P.E.

DIRECTOR
WATER QUALITY

To: Mayor Linda Gorton
Urban CoungCouncil

From: C /

Charles H. Martin, P.E., Director

Division of Water Quality
Date: October 16, 2023
Subject: Replacement parts for Headworks Compactors at West Hickman WWTP

Request

The Division of Water Quality requests approval of a sole source purchase of parts from BL Anderson Inc.
for the repair of #3 headworks compactor at West Hickman WWTP. The amount of the tepair parts is
not to exceed $44,372.00.

Purpose of Request

The putpose of this memorandum is to request approval to purchase parts for the repair of #3 headworks
compactor at West Hickman WWTP. These compactors remove grit and rags from the liquid waste stream
enteting the plant. BL Anderson is the sole source local authorized manufacturer representative of
replacement parts for these compactors in the Kentucky service area.

Cost in FY24

$44,372.00.

Are Funds Budgeted

Funds are budgeted in: 4002 303403 0001 91017
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